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FOI Ref: OPCC 22-2019 
  
Request: 
 
1. Is the current PCC, or have they ever been, a member of the Countryside Alliance and if so on what date 
did they join and/or resign? 
 
2. Is the current PCC, or have they ever been, in any way connected with the organisation Vote-OK? 
 
3. Is the current PCC, or have they ever been, a member of or in any way connected with any fox hunt? 
 
4. Is the current PCC, or have they ever been, a member of or in any way connected with any form of 
bloodsports? 
 
 
 
 
 
Response: 
 

1. No 
2. No 
3. No 
4. No 

As detailed, the current Police and Crime Commissioner has no connection with any of the above 
organisations/activities. 


